
 

 

      

            NYPD EMERALD SOCIETY 
     10-13!! RETIRED NYPD MEMBERS NEED    
ASSISTANCE!! NORTH & SOUTH CAROLINA! 

Many of our former NYPD comrades have sustained 
substantial and, in some cases, devastating damage to their 
property and homes in North & South Carolina from 
Hurricane Florence. Two NYPD 10-13 Clubs, the Myrtle 
Beach, SC and the Wilmington, NC have members that need 
help from the north. The wrath of Florence and the flooding 
that came later has caused havoc to our Brothers & Sisters in 
the Carolinas. The Charlotte NC 10-13 President, Harvey 
Katowitz is spearheading an effort to assist those in need from 
the Myrtle Beach and Wilmington Clubs. Those who have 
suffered significant losses will be provided with much needed 
assistance. Monetary Donations will be divided equally and 
sent to the Members identified by the Myrtle Beach & 
Wilmington 10-13 Clubs. 

Donations/Checks can be made out to the NYPD 10-13 Club of 
Charlotte. Mailed to: Harvey Katowitz  

                        4701 Wynfield Lane Charlotte, NC 28270 


